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Mrs. Landry added that the Canadian government is
encouraging neighbouring countries to do everything possible
to help bring about a return to peace and to avoid any action
that would complicate the crisis in Rwanda or delay a solution
of it.

While our aid program in Rwanda will not be changed, it
is unavoidable that, in the current circumstances, certain
projects will be delayed. The signature of aid agreements,
which was to have taken place today, has therefore been
postponed to a later date.
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Consular information may be obtained at: (613) 996-9134.
For further information, media representatives should contact:
Media Relations Office:
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(613) 995-1874




